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Holding breeders responsible for part of the pet overpopulation problem is absolutely 

necssary and way overdue.  We would not need so many shelters and rescue 

organizations searching for funds and breaking our hearts because we can't save 

them all.  Ethical breeders will have no problem with this oversight.  Backyard 

breeders will not be thrilled.  They are making money on the backs of innocent 

animals; not striving to improve the breed. 


